
From: Karthik Saptagiri  

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 6:04 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Re: City Files: D01-21008 & D02-21016 - opposing this plan. 

Re: City Files: D01-21008 and D02-21016 - opposing this plan.  

From,  
Karthik Saptagiri & Kavitha Janardhanan  
110 Gerden drive,  
Richmond hill  
ON L4S0H6  

To  
City Clerk, 
The Corporation of the City of Richmond Hill, 
225 EastBeaver Creek Road, 
Richmond Hill  
ON L4B 3P4 

Respected Sir/Madam,  

I am writing this email to oppose the proposal of building high-rise/high density 
apartments in the middle of the low-rises with the proposed dwelling units and parking 
spaces.  

Following are the concerns/issues, which I would like to point out:  

• Will cause major congestion (Leslie/Elgin mills), being in the secondary school area. 

• Safety of the neighborhood will be compromised. 

• High-rises/high density apartments, according to public utility/waste data, use almost 
twice as much energy per square metre as low/mid-rise structures. This will definitely 
affect the area’s utility/waste issues.  

• We bought this property with a primer cost, thinking that this particular area will be 
used for local business. As we are coming out of the pandemic slowly, I want the city to 
consider this area to be used for office complexes/local business, thereby helping the 
local economic recovery.  

I would like to reiterate again, this plan/proposal will affect the social and economic 
structure of this area, which will in turn impact the health and safety. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

Thanks & Regards,  

Karthik, Kavitha 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

